
editor's note ... On July 1st, 1983, I sent a letter of nomination to 
Mr. Michael Bavier of Palatine, II. to nominate Bob Ford as a candidate 
for Director of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America. 

With that letter alone, it does not insure Bob a place on the ballot. 
The nominating committee will decide which names, from all received, will 
be placed on the ballot. 

The support of everyone will surely enhance Bob's chances of being placed 
on the ballot and being elected. Send your letter of support to the nom-
ination committee chairman: Michael R. Bavier, CGCS 

Inverness Golf Club 
102 N. Roselle Road 
Palatine, II. 60067 

Support Bob Ford for Director and let the GCSAA know that California Sup-
erintendents are actively concerned in "their'1 Association. 
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